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report on the performances of Indian 
Teams in ROme Olympics; and 

(b) the concrete steps being taken to 
ensure success of Indian teams in the 
next Olympic games? 

The Minister of Education (Shri 
M. C. Chagla): (a) and (b). The evi-
dence collected by the Committee has 
been obtained and will be considered 
by the All India Council of Sports. In 
the meantime, the Indian Olympic 
Association and the other National 
Sports Federations concerned are being 
gi ven financial assistance for competi-
tive meets in India and abroad and for 
coaching. 
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Rural Education 

640. Shri Yashpal Singh: Will the 
Minister of Education be pleased to 
refer to the reply given to Unstarred 
Question No. 1049· on the 28th August, 
1963 and state: 

(a) whether the scheme for training 
women workers for imparting educa-
tion in rural areas has been finalised; 

(b) If so, the salient features there-
of; and 

(c) the action takpn so far to im-
p1emc'l: the scheme? 

The ,dlnister of Education <Shri M. 
C. Chagla): (a) The scheme is still 
under consideration. 

(b) and (c). Do not arbe. 

Pending Cases in Delhi Courts 

641. Shri Yashpal Singh: Will the 
Minister of Home Affairs be pleased 
to state: 

(a) the total number of cases pend-
ing in the Delhi courts till 30th Sep-
tember, 1963; and 

(b) the steps taken to expedite the 
same? 

The Minister of State in the Minis-
try of Home Affairs (Shri HaJarna-
vis): (a) 66293. 

(b) One Additional District Magis-
trate and 12 Magistrates have been 
appointed to deal with pendmg CdSes. 

~  " ~ ~ Jrfo"",, 

~J ~  ~ 

I ~  ~ l:Im' 

f,V':('l"'" ~ : 
~~  

"'" ~ 0 '" 0 qq'{'I' : 

'F-fT ~-  ;rforT I ,~ <r<nt <tr VIT 

~  fifi 

('l» ~ ~11  ift: fW'fT ft ;Jf't' 




